Dear Royal Friends,

Peace be with you!

On behalf of the Jesuit Center Staff, in partnership with the Office of University Advancement, I am happy to welcome you to The University of Scranton Book Club!  When members of the Office of Advancement approached me and my staff with the idea of beginning a book club we thought it was a terrific idea and a great way for us to engage alumni throughout our nation and world.  This is more important now more than ever due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.

We are currently reading Fr. James Martin’s bestseller, The Jesuit Guide to (Almost) Everything: A Spirituality for Real Life.  If you are interested in signing up there is still plenty of time to do so.  Please contact alexandra.maeir@scranton.edu to be put on the list so that you can participate in the bi-weekly discussions that take place via Zoom.

I look forward to being with you in our next discussion.  If you have any questions you can reach out to Alexandra from The Office of Advancement or write to me directly at patrick.rogers2@scranton.edu

Again, welcome to The University of Scranton Book Club!


Blessings,
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Fr. Patrick Rogers, S.J.
Executive Director, The Jesuit Center
The University of Scranton


